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March 2018 Newsletter 
 

The Dance Company 
915 Barrington Pkwy, Marion, IA 52302 

www.dancecompanymarion.com 

mariondanceco@yahoo.com  

T: 319-377-2086 

Upcoming Events: 

ACRO-DANCE 8 week session: 

Our second 8 week session of Acro-Dance classes will begin the week of 
March 26.  Register now for this new and exciting class!  We work on 
flexibility and strength, and begin learning tricks like walkovers.  Class 
for 6-10 year olds is Saturdays from 10:30-11:30am.  Class for 11-Up is 
Friday from 4-5pm.  Cost for the 8 week session is $80.   

Sunday Morning Yoga: 

Join Nikki Sunday mornings at 10:30am for gentle yoga to help recover 
from your busy weekend and get you prepared for the week to come!  
Great class for beginners!  Cost will be $40 for 4 weeks, $75 for 8 
weeks, or $12 walk in fee. Bring your own yoga mat and / or props.  
First class is March 25.  

 

 

Recital Costumes are Arriving! 

As recital costumes are coming in, we are handing them out to 
students. Please take them home and try them on right away. If 
there are issues with them, let us know ASAP! The sooner we 
know, the sooner we can get things fixed. 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

March 1- March 7 

Monthly Tuition Due 

March 5- March 10  

Parent Viewing Week 

Correct Shoes? 

Do you have the correct shoes? 
Please check with the staff at 
the front desk to make sure 
your child has the correct 
shoes for their class. You need 
to have shoes ordered before 
pictures. We have been 
noticing that there are a lot 
that do not have the correct 
ones. Especially those that 
changed from Combo classes to 
the Level classes.  Check the 
back of this page to be sure 
your student has the correct 
shoes. 
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SHOE LIST 

CLASS SHOES 

ALL BALLET PINK BALLET 

PRESCHOOL/KINDERGARTEN/COMBO TAP MARY JANE TAN TAP 

LEVEL 1-4 TAP SLIP ON TAN TAP 

ALL JAZZ TAN JAZZ 

CONTEMPORARY HALF BALLET 

ALL LYRICAL HALF BALLET 

ALL POMS TAN JAZZ 

ALL HIP HOP 
BLACK LOW TOP 
CONVERSE 

 

Picture Time  

Pictures will be Saturday, May 19th at Read Photography.  1800 42nd St. NE, Cedar Rapids.  There will be a 
schedule with specific times out soon.  Many of you let me know last year that the lady working at the 
desk at Read was rude on picture day.  Read has let us know that she no longer works there. 


